
APPENDIX 5 
 

 
EDUCATION AND HERITAGE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

 
The Education and Heritage Scrutiny Committee met on Wednesday 23rd 
January 2002. The following members of the Cabinet attended the meeting to 
respond to questions by the Committee:- 
 
Mr I. D. Ould   Cabinet Lead Member for Education 
Mr E. F. White Cabinet Lead Member for Libraries 
Mr R. Mason  Cabinet Lead Member for Museums 
 
 
CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2002/03 
 
Arising from the discussion and questions put to the respective Cabinet Lead 
members on the capital programme the following points were made:- 
 

• The reference to ‘mobiles in sensitive areas’ referred to those mobile 
classrooms in conservation areas where the Planning Authorities (County 
and District) had made representations to the County Council. 

 
• The Museums Service was reasonably confident about securing a 

heritage Lottery Fund bid for Mine Building restoration work at Snibston. 
 
 
Decision of the Committee 
 
The Committee noted the proposed capital programmes for 2002/03 to 
2004/05 for the Education Service, Libraries and Information Service and 
Museums and Arts Service. 


